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PostalOne! Name Change Issue Resolved 
 

  
The name change issue in PostalOne! has been resolved so that USPS employees can change the 
names of companies internally through PostalOne!. Companies will need to wait until August 27, 2023, to 
make their own changes to their company name in the Business Customer Gateway.  
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Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach/ USPS Corporate Affairs website.  
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